
 

 

 
 

 
Please join us… 

FOR A ROYAL CELEBRATION! 

Friday 5th May 2023 at 2.30pm 

IN HONOUR OF 
His Majesty The King of England’s 

Coronation. 

 

 

 

The two gates at the back and side of school 
will be open from 2.25pm on Friday 5th May.  

 

 

 

You are invited to join your child’s class as part of 
our celebrations.  If you would like to bring a small 
(nut-free) picnic, you are very welcome to do so.    

 

 

To Parents and Carers  
of children at Spalding Parish CoE Day School 


